
 

 

 

 
 

ALLOTMENT RENT REVIEW  
SEPTEMBER 2024 

 
The Estates Committee of Neath Town Council have reviewed the current 
rates during a meeting on 12th September 2024.  The review of the current 
fees was known to Allotment Representatives for both the Old Road and 
Fairyland sites. 
 
Allotmenteers will be aware that the annual charge for an allotment is usually 
invoiced at the end of September each year on a rolling basis in line with 
your Lease. 
 
The Estates Committee discussed the current fees and proposed a 
recommendation to the Full Council meeting on 4th October, which was 
agreed.  
 
The 2024/25 fees are therefore as follows:- 
 
Full Year 
Full Plot   £38.00 per annum 
Half Plot   £30.00 per annum 
Concession*  £25.00 per annum 
 
Half Year 
1st September to 28th February or 1st March to 31st August 
Full Plot   £19.00 per annum 
Half Plot   £15.00 per annum 
Concession*  £12.50 per annum 
 
Members wished to support both allotment sites with a low increase as 
possible and it was noted that an allotment was still less than £1 per week.  
 
Invoices for the 2024/25 year will be issued shortly. 
 
 
*Concession rates are at the discretion of Council. 
 


